January 10, 2022
 
RE:  2021 – Year End Update
 
Hello WCWMA Member,
 
While an improvement over 2020, 2021 was also a challenge when it comes to group gatherings.  In the interest of preventing the spread of Covid and its variants, the WCWMA suspended its public activities such as educational events and the annual banquet. 
 
Because we did not incur the expenses associated with doing educational events and the annual banquet, the WCWMA also suspended the annual membership fees for our members.
 
We currently have one vacant seat on the Board. If you or someone you know is interested in serving on the WCWMA Board of Directors, please contact the Association via phone or email.
Ours is a working Board and each member needs to be willing to contribute. This means attending quarterly board meetings, participation in special educational events and planning for & participating in our Annual Meeting and Banquet.   We have fun but it does require a commitment.  We need new members on the Board who are willing to actively participate as well as bring in fresh new ideas & enthusiasm for the outdoors.
 
We have missed seeing you-all at the various events including the annual meeting/banquet. We look forward to again being able to host educational events as well as the banquet.
 
As always, we appreciate your continued support of the Wildlife Management Association.  Thru its partnership with Texas Parks & Wildlife, the WCWMA is an essential tool used to maintain a healthy white-tailed deer population in Wilson County.
A healthy deer population is only part of the WCWMA's purpose; we are committed to our motto of Observe, Preserve and Educate so that we may enable our county to be a good place for the native Flora and Fauna to flourish alongside the humans living in its midst.
 
Sincerely,
WCWMA
Wilson County Wildlife Management Association
PO Box 749
Floresville, TX 78113
830-216-1115


www.wilsoncountywildlifemanagementassociation.org

